
The Student Library Advisory Council will hold its final meeting of the year on Monday, April 30 at 5 pm 
in 703 Olin Library.  Pizza and drinks will be provided. The agenda includes: 
 
1.  Social Media and the Library 

The Library maintains an active social media presence--on Facebook and Twitter especially--and we 
want to make sure we're using the tools that make the most sense. Gwen Glazer, Staff Writer/Editor in 
Assessment and Communication, will briefly describe the impact of social media and ask you to weigh in 
on your favorite tools for scholarly work and social networking. We'd also like to know where you think 
the Library should go next.   
 
2.  Virtual Services  

 Gearing up for its development of online (virtual) services, a team from the library asked students 
(including some of you) to brainstorm about online services, specifically about their online services wish-
list and needs.    Gabriela Castro Gessner, Research and Assessment Analyst, will ask you to help 
augment and prioritize the list of suggestions that have been collected so far.  The format will include 
one or two interactive exercises.     

 
3.   Your issues and concerns 

Please RSVP to libadmin@cornell.edu 

Edward  Weissman 
Assistant to the University Librarian 
 

https://www.facebook.com/cornelluniversitylibrary 
https://twitter.com/Cornell_Library
mailto:libadmin@cornell.edu

